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Candidate Social Media Guidelines  
College of Education 

University of South Florida 
 

It is understood that candidates might use social media and networking sites, message boards 
and other forums, personal websites, and blogs.  However, use of social media presents certain 
risks and carries with it certain responsibilities. It is important to use these sites with caution to 
avoid damage to your reputation, the school district to which you are assigned, and/or the 
reputation of the College of Education and the University of South Florida.  Also, the 
University’s Student Code of Conduct can sometimes extend to online activity and both civil and 
criminal laws can apply to online activity.  Responsibility for your social media postings falls on 
you. 
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